
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
Special Notice from Aeromedical Services (AMS), 

CAASL 
 
Dear Clients, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Aeromedical Services (AMS) of 
CAASL will begin conducting aeromedical examinations at University 
Hospital of KDU (UHKDU), Werahara starting from Thursday, 29th 
August 2024. 
 
For your convenience, these examinations will now be available every 
Thursday at UHKDU from 10.00 am to 12.00 noon. The appointment 
scheduling now can be done through the link in CAASL web site.  
 
Please be advised that a facilitation fee of Rs. 1000 will be charged at 
UHKDU on the day of your medical examination, in addition to the 
routine medical examination fee charged by Aeromedical Services, 
CAASL. 
 
We hope this initiative will provide greater flexibility and ease for your 
aeromedical needs.  
Thank you for your continued trust in AMS. 
 
For further details on appointment scheduling, please visit 
https://portal.caa.lk/medical/ and https://www.caa.lk/en/aeromedical-
centre. 
 
Aeromedical Services, CAASL 
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